
Additional Attachment 

 

Mendocino County  

 

Mendocino County does not have (and is not proposed as a sub-recipient under) any pending 

applications submitted within the last 12 months for Federally funded grants or cooperative 

agreements (or for sub-awards under Federal grants or cooperative agreements) that request 

funding to support the same project being proposed in this application to OJP and that would 

cover identical cost items outlined in the budget submitted as part of this application. 


